
Kathryn Havens, PhD 
Highland Park homeowner and AirBnB host 
 
 
Esteemed city council members: 
 
I am writing to express my support of City Council’s efforts to draft sensible legislation 
regarding home sharing. This is such an important step in the right direction, as home 
sharing is not just a fad and has helped hundreds of individuals like us. Specifically, 
home sharing has helped my husband and me afford to live in the community, historic 
Highland Park, that we do. We love our community, but with high mortgage payments, 
taxes, and the necessary home repairs for our 1905 Victorian, it is hard to stay in this 
gentrifying neighborhood.  
 
Opening our home to guests has made it more affordable to remain here, and we are so 
grateful for that opportunity. Numerous Air BnB guests have stayed with us, and we have 
had wonderful experiences. It has allowed us to understand other cultures, with 
individuals coming to stay with us from all over the globe. Many have reciprocated our 
openness, inviting us to stay with them. We have been very grateful for the opportunities 
that this has provided us and hope that sensible legislation will allow for continued 
success.   
 
Thank you for your time and attention, 
 
Kate Havens 




